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Dear Parent/Carer, 

ODD SOCKS DAY – MONDAY 13TH NOVEMBER 2017 

To help raise awareness for Anti-Bullying Week which this year takes place between 13th-17th 

November 2017, we will be having an “ODD SOCKS DAY” for charity on Monday 13th November 

2017. 

On this day, students will be allowed to wear odd socks to school. There will be a collection during 

form time in the morning and students are asked to contribute at least 50p. All money raised will be 

donated to a local charity. 

There will also be Anti-Bullying Week wristbands available to buy each morning during break time for 

50p as well as stickers for 10p. 

We hope that you will join with us in raising awareness of this important issue. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr P McEvoy 

Assistant Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


